SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
June 23, 1958

Board met at the Fire Hall at Beltrami. L. E. Rulien, Lloyd Ofstedal and all board members were
present. Col. Brown, George Lyous, H. Markus, Mr. Darling, Art Johnson, and Mr. Lundgren from the
Corp of Army Engineering met with the board. A lot of discussion followed on the slides at mile 27 and
28. Also Col. Brown summarized by saying that their feeling was that the project — though not as nice
looking as everybody would have liked it — was adequate as it was and the engineers felt that the project
should be taken over by the board at this time. Also said they would send us the standard form of
acceptance and things that would be expected of the board.

A few days later, the Army Corp sent a form of acceptance and maintenance rules. Same was

passed around for board members to read.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



